
 

 

To: Timco Engineering Ltd.   From: Shaike Raz 

   

Att: Reviewing Engineer   Reference No.: L126640.00 

Date: 04 August 2013 

Subject: Re-Submission of Application for Grant for FCC ID: OJF1C85P19L70A17 per FCC Waiver Letter 

To Whom it may Concern, 

1. We are re-submitting an application for the subject FCC ID per the FCC waiver letter dated July 26, 
2013 following the dismissal of the original grant on June 14, 2013. 

2. The re-submission includes the following: 

2.1. FCC Waiver Letter. 

2.2. All original exhibits previously submitted per FCC waiver letter “…to permit acceptance and 
action on the equipment certification application for the CMA ONE Wireless Platform under 
our existing rules.” 

3. Please note that due to the waiver, this application comes under the Permit But ask Procedure. 

4. Please let us know ASAP if you need any additional information. 

Regards 

 

 

Shaike Raz 

EMC/Radio Laboratory Manager 

ITL (Product Testing) LTD 

Lod/Kfar Bin Nun 

Tel: 972-8-918-6117 

Fax: 972-8-915-3101 

Email: sraz@itl.co.il 

 


